
My name is Haley Arteaga and I am running for the Ransom Canyon POA Board.  
 
I have been dreaming about living in Ransom Canyon since I started school at Texas Tech in 
2011. I would drive out to Ransom to marvel at Christmas lights and take in the fabulous views. 
I moved to Ransom Canyon with my husband AJ in 2020 and started to get involved with the 
community right away by joining the Events Committee and was part of the team that came up 
with the idea for the Christmas Light Parade and the Light Up the Canyon Contest. I post about 
our many neighborhood events on Facebook and Nextdoor in hopes of bringing the community 
together. You may also know me as your pet/house sitter while you’ve been out of town. I 
recently took over sending out the monthly newsletter called The Echo. I don’t know another 
community as special as ours and I’m proud to be a part of it. I’d love to serve on the POA 
Board to continue to positively impact Ransom Canyon.  
 
 


